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self-doubt and find their true
potential. First turning heads with
her rock climbing and paddling
skills, Rusch soon found herself
spearheading adventure racing teams
like Mark Burnett's Eco-Challenge
series. As she fought her way through
the jungles of Borneo, raced camels
across Morocco, threaded the rugged
Tian Shan mountains, and riverboarded the Grand Canyon in the dead
of winter, she was forced to stare
down her own demons. Through it all,
Rusch continually redefined her
limits, pushing deep into the pain
cave and emerging ready for the next
great challenge. At age 38, Rusch
faced a tough decision: retire or
reinvent herself yet again.
Determined to go for broke, she
shifted her focus to endurance
mountain bike racing and rode
straight into the record books at a
moment when most athletes walk away.
Rusch to Glory is more than an epic
story of adventure; it is a testament
to the rewards of hard work,
determination, and resilience on the
long road to personal and
professional triumph.
Romulus Buckle & the City of the
Founders Richard Preston (Jr.) 2013
Captain Romulus Buckle and his
zeppelin crew plan to rescue their
kidnapped leader from the City of the
Founders, but first they must survive

Nature Log Kids DeAnna Brandt 1998-07
Record your encounters with nature in
this fantastic, interactive book!
Kids can write about and draw the
plants and animals they see. They can
paste photos, postcards and feathers
found on the ground. Plus, thereís
great info to learn about nature.
Rusch to Glory Rebecca Rusch
2014-10-01 Rebecca Rusch is one of
the great endurance athletes of our
time. Known today as the Queen of
Pain for her perseverance as a
relentlessly fast runner, paddler,
and mountain bike racer, Rusch was a
normal kid from Chicago who abandoned
a predictable life for one of
adventure. In her new book Rusch to
Glory: Adventure, Risk & Triumph on
the Path Less Traveled, Rusch weaves
her fascinating life's story among
the exotic locales and extreme
conditions that forged an
extraordinary athlete from ordinary
roots. Rusch has run the gauntlet of
endurance sports over her career as a
professional athlete-- climbing,
adventure racing, whitewater rafting,
cross-country skiing, and mountain
biking--racking up world
championships along the way. But
while she might seem like just
another superhuman playing out a
fistful of aces, her empowering story
proves that anyone can rise above
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the war zeppelins and aliens that
infest the skies of post-apocalyptic
Southern California.
Your First Leadership Job Tacy M.
Byham 2015-04-20 Becoming the Very
Best First-Time Leader
Congratulations! You’re now in
charge. Perhaps it’s your first time
as a leader, or maybe you want to
fine-tune your skills. Either way,
you’ve begun one of the most
rewarding chapters of your career.
But, like many beginnings, the first
few years can be challenging.
Fortunately, you don’t have to tackle
this challenge on your own. Your
First Leadership Job gives you
practical advice straight from others
who have walked in your shoes. Not
only does it include dozens of tools
to ensure your success, but it’s also
based on the authors’ and DDI’s
extensive experience and research,
which ultimately has led to the
development of millions of leaders
around the world. In fact, a quartermillion leaders will be developed
this year alone via DDI training.
Your First Leadership Job is divided
into two sections. Part 1 introduces
the concept of catalyst leader—one
who sparks energy, passion, and
commitment in others. Your transition
to catalyst leader is a major step in
your leadership journey. This book
provides essential tips to put you on
the catalyst path. Ultimately,
leadership is about the many
conversations—frequent, clear,
authentic, and occasionally
difficult—that you will have daily.
Your First Leadership Job builds
awareness of the fundamental skills
you’ll come to rely on to make every
one of these interactions successful.
Part 2 devotes 13 chapters to
critical core leadership
competencies, including coaching for
success, hiring the best employees,
turning dreaded appraisals into
discussions that propel performance,
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and handling difficult employees. It
also includes a chapter for firsttime female leaders. Look at Your
First Leadership Job as an
indispensable companion to becoming
an awesome leader—one who will make a
positive, lasting impact on your
team, family, and career. Visit
www.yourfirstleadershipjob.com to
learn more.
Accounting Paul D. Kimmel 2013-07-11
Chicago Faucets (Catalog H) Chicago
Faucet Company 2021-09-09 This work
has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is
part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work
is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other
nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work
has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Airworthiness Directives - The Boeing
Company Airplanes (Us Federal
Aviation Administration Regulation)
(Faa) (2018 Edition) The Law Library
2018-09-10 Airworthiness Directives The Boeing Company Airplanes (US
Federal Aviation Administration
Regulation) (FAA) (2018 Edition) The
Law Library presents the complete
text of the Airworthiness Directives
- The Boeing Company Airplanes (US
Federal Aviation Administration
Regulation) (FAA) (2018 Edition).
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Updated as of May 29, 2018 We are
superseding airworthiness directive
(AD) 2004-18-06 for certain The
Boeing Company Model 737-200, -200C,
-300, -400, and -500 series
airplanes. AD 2004-18-06 required
repetitive inspections to find
fatigue cracking of certain upper and
lower skin panels of the fuselage,
and follow-on and corrective actions
if necessary. AD 2004-18-06 also
included a terminating action for the
repetitive inspections of certain
modified or repaired areas only. This
new AD adds new inspections for
cracking of the fuselage skin along
certain chem-milled lines, and
corrective actions if necessary. This
new AD also reduces certain
thresholds and intervals required by
AD 2004-18-06. This AD was prompted
by new findings of vertical cracks
along chem-milled steps adjacent to
the butt joints. We are issuing this
AD to detect and correct fatigue
cracking of the skin panels, which
could result in sudden fracture and
failure of the skin panels of the
fuselage, and consequent rapid
decompression of the airplane. This
book contains: - The complete text of
the Airworthiness Directives - The
Boeing Company Airplanes (US Federal
Aviation Administration Regulation)
(FAA) (2018 Edition) - A table of
contents with the page number of each
section
Spectrum Algebra 2015-02-15 With the
help of Spectrum Algebra for grades 6
to 8, your child develops problemsolving math skills they can build
on. This standards-based workbook
focuses on middle school algebra
concepts like equalities,
inequalities, factors, fractions,
proportions, functions, and more.
Middle school is known for its
challenges—let Spectrum ease some
stress. Developed by education
experts, the Spectrum Middle School
Math series strengthens the important
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home-to-school connection and
prepares children for math success.
Filled with easy instructions and
rigorous practice, Spectrum Algebra
helps children soar in a standardsbased classroom!
Aloft Chang-rae Lee 2005-03-01 The
New York Times–bestselling novel by
the critically acclaimed author of
Native Speaker, A Gesture Life and My
Year Abroad. At 59, Jerry Battle is
coasting through life. His favorite
pastime is flying his small plane
high above Long Island. Aloft, he can
escape from the troubles that plague
his family, neighbors, and loved ones
on the ground. But he can't stay in
the air forever. Only months before
his 60th birthday, a culmination of
family crises finally pull Jerry down
from his emotionally distant course.
Jerry learns that his family's
stability is in jeopardy. His father,
Hank, is growing increasingly unhappy
in his assisted living facility. His
son, Jack, has taken over the family
landscaping business but is running
it into bankruptcy. His daughter,
Theresa, has become pregnant and has
been diagnosed with cancer. His
longtime girlfriend, Rita, who helped
raise his children, has now moved in
with another man. And Jerry still has
unanswered questions that he must
face regarding the circumstances
surrounding the death of his late
wife. Since the day his wife died,
Jerry has turned avoiding conflict
into an art form-the perfect
expression being his solitary flights
from which he can look down on a
world that appears serene and
unscathed. From his comfortable
distance, he can't see the messy
details, let alone begin to confront
them. But Jerry is learning that in
avoiding conflict, he is also
avoiding contact with the people he
loves most.
Color My Butt PenMagic Books
2020-05-10 An Incredibly Humorous
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Coloring book for Kids and Adults!
PFIN 4 Lawrence J. Gitman 2015-01-12
4LTR Press solutions give students
the option to choose the format that
best suits their learning
preferences. This option is perfect
for those students who focus on the
textbook as their main course
resource. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
version.
Mood Mapping Liz Miller 2010-03-05
Mood mapping simply involves plotting
how you feel against your energy
levels, to determine your current
mood. Dr Liz Miller then gives you
the tools you need to lift your low
mood, so improving your mental health
and wellbeing. Dr Miller developed
this technique as a result of her own
diagnosis of bipolar disorder (manic
depression), and of overcoming it,
leading her to seek ways to improve
the mental health of others. This
innovative book illustrates: * The
Five Keys to Moods: learn to identify
the physical or emotional factors
that affect your moods * The Miller
Mood Map: learn to visually map your
mood to increase self-awareness *
Practical ways to implement change to
alleviate low mood Mood mapping is an
essential life skill; by giving an
innovative perspective to your life,
it enables you to be happier, calmer
and to bring positivity to your own
life and to those around you. ‘A
gloriously accessible read from a
truly unique voice’ Mary O’Hara,
Guardian ‘It’s great to have such
accessible and positive advice about
our moods, which, after all, govern
everything we do. I love the idea of
MoodMapping’ Dr Phil Hammond ‘Can
help you find calm and take the edge
off your anxieties’ Evening Standard
‘MoodMapping is a fantastic tool for
managing your mental health and
taking control of your life’ Jonathan
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Naess, Founder of Stand to Reason
Science Focus Rochelle Manners 2010
The Science Focus Second Edition is
the complete science package for the
teaching of the New South Wales Stage
4 and 5 Science Syllabus. The Science
Focus Second Edition package retains
the identified strengths of the
highly successful First Edition and
includes a number of new and exciting
features, improvements and
components. The innovative Teacher
Edition with CD allows a teacher to
approach the teaching and learning of
Science with confidence as it
includes pages from the student book
with wrap around teacher notes
including answers, hints, strategies
and teaching and assessment advice.
Pocket Genius: Cars DK 2016-01-19
From the factory to the road, browse
through more than 170 cool cars--from
hatchbacks to hybrids--in DK's Pocket
Genius: Cars. Trace the history of
the automobile from early vintage
cars to modern concept cars,
limousines to coupes, and minivans to
sports cars in this reference guide
perfect for children ages 8-12.
Catalog entries include facts
provided at-a-glance information,
while locator icons offer immediately
recognizable references to aid
navigation and understanding, and
fact files round off the ebook with
fun facts such as record breakers and
timelines. Each mini-encyclopedia is
filled with facts on subjects ranging
from animals to history, cars to
dogs, and Earth to space and combines
a child-friendly layout with engaging
photography and bite-size chunks of
text that will encourage and inform
even the most reluctant readers.
Compass American Guides: Cape Cod,
1st Edition Fodor's 2004-05 Explores
the cultural heritage of Cape Cod,
and includes information on lodgings,
dining, and popular attractions.
Django for APIs William S. Vincent
2022-02-23 Completely updated for
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Django 4.0 & Django REST Framework
3.13! Django for APIs is a projectbased guide to building modern web
APIs with Django & Django REST
Framework. It is suitable for
beginners who have never built an API
before as well as professional
programmers looking for a fast-paced
introduction to Django fundamentals
and best practices. Over the course
of 200+ pages you'll learn how to set
up a new project properly, how web
APIs work under the hood, and
advanced testing and deployment
techniques. Three separate projects
are built from scratch with
progressively more advanced features
including a Library API, Todo API,
and Blog API. User authentication,
permissions, documentation, viewsets,
and routers are all covered
thoroughly. Django for APIs is a
best-practices guide to building
powerful Python-based web APIs with a
minimal amount of code.
Poems. MDCCCXXX. - MDCCCXXXIII.
Alfred Tennyson Baron Tennyson 1862
Global Baby Girls The Global Fund for
Children 2013-02-01 Celebrate baby
girls everywhere! In the tradition of
best-selling GLOBAL BABIES, GLOBAL
BABY GIRLS shines a spotlight on
girls from around the world,
celebrating their strength,
diversity, and potential. Babies love
to look at babies and this bright
collection of photos is a ticket to
an around-the-world journey. From
Peru to China, Russia to Mali, this
board book features captivating
photographs of curious, joyful, and
adventurous baby girls from fifteen
different cultures. The bright and
bold pictures paired with simple text
share a powerful message: no matter
where they are born, baby girls can
grow up to change the world. A
perfect baby shower gift or first
book for the toddler in your life.
Part of the proceeds from this book’s
sales will be donated to the Global
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Fund for Children to support
innovative community-based
organizations that provide
opportunities for girls to grow,
thrive, and be strong.
Principles of Physics Michael Nelkon
1990-05-01 Principles of Physics is a
well-established popular textbook
which has been completely revised and
updated.
First 101 Words Highlights Learning
2019-09-24 This oversized lift-theflap board book of a child's first
101 words has big, clearly labeled
photos of objects in a baby and
toddler's world with an interactive
puzzle activity on each spread.
Identifying words and their meanings
is an important foundational step in
language development for babies and
toddlers, and Highlights brings Fun
with a Purpose® into this essential
learning. Babies will love looking at
and naming the photos in this sturdy
book, while toddlers and parents will
enjoy the lift-the-flap questions and
answers that help them find the cute
red bird hidden on each spread.
Can I Taste It? David Weaver
2014-11-18 No man nor no woman could
eat it like Nolan. The way he twirled
his tongue, and slurped, sucked and
hummed... there was no people or
devices that could do what he'd done.
He was the highest paid male escort
in the game, with the most talent,
highest skill level, and the most
seductive mentality. His only problem
was... He's in love. The lady he
wants is in the same profession, and
she doesn't want to settle down
anytime soon. A sizzling must-read
page-turner from National Award
Winning Bestselling and extremely
decorated author David Weaver.
Guaranteed to drop your jaws page by
page! Read the sample and see for
yourself.
Bratva Vow Shanna Bell 2021-11-25
Monsters aren't born, they are
created. Katya. After spending years
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in hospitals, I can finally have a
life. Then my mom abandons me to the
care of the most breathtaking man
I’ve ever seen. He’s like the
embodiment of Death, a Greek tragedy
waiting to unfold. Can I break
through the darkness that has a hold
on him? Kristoff. My soul is black as
tar. I’m a cold-hearted killer, the
leader of my own Bratva. What mother
in her right mind would leave a
teenage daughter on my doorstep? A
desperate one who’s willing to make a
deal with the devil. Note: This is
the free prequel novella to the
Bratva Royalty duet. Trigger warning:
this book contains some traumas and
scenes of violence. For fans of
Natasha Knight, Julia Sykes, CD
Reiss, Aleatha Romig, Skye Warren,
Anna Zaires, Renee Rose, Carrie Ann
Ryan, Penelope Ward, Lauren Blakely,
Hannah Hill, Meghan March, Katee
Robert. Topics: adult romance, alpha
male, romantic suspense, romance
series, bad boy romance, emotional
read, contemporary romance, free
romance books, mafia romance, novels
for free romance, series books free,
revenge romance, age gap romance,
steamy romance books free.
Advanced Automotive Fault Diagnosis
Tom Denton 2006-08-14 Diagnostics, or
fault finding, is a fundamental part
of an automotive technician's work,
and as automotive systems become
increasingly complex there is a
greater need for good diagnostic
skills. Advanced Automotive Fault
Diagnosis is the only book to treat
automotive diagnostics as a science
rather than a check-list procedure.
Each chapter includes basic
principles and examples of a vehicle
system followed by the appropriate
diagnostic techniques, complete with
useful diagrams, flow charts, case
studies and self-assessment
questions. The book will help new
students develop diagnostic skills
and help experienced technicians
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improve even further. This new
edition is fully updated to the
latest technological developments.
Two new chapters have been added –
On-board diagnostics and Oscilloscope
diagnostics – and the coverage has
been matched to the latest curricula
of motor vehicle qualifications,
including: IMI and C&G Technical
Certificates and NVQs; Level 4
diagnostic units; BTEC National and
Higher National qualifications from
Edexcel; International Motor Vehicle
qualifications such as C&G 3905; and
ASE certification in the USA.
Drift, Volume 9 Adam Goldberg
2020-02-14 After water, coffee is the
most widely consumed beverage in the
world. It sits in the background of
some of life's most important
moments: hanging out with friends,
that tentative first date, an
exhilarating business meeting. Drift,
a stunning magazine, is all about
coffee, about capturing those
moments. Drift Volume 9 takes a
multi-faceted look at the coffee
culture of Bali. Once a hideaway
haunt for yogis and surfers, this
tropical destination in the world's
largest archipelago nation has become
a hotspot for a wide range of
visitors, from coffee purveyors to
nomadic techies and itinerant bon
vivants.
The Web of Desire S. Danson 1993
Marcie, an ordinary woman content
with her life, begins to find
mysterious messages on her computer.
She dismisses them as a joke, but the
messages continue, becoming obscene
and sexually explicit. Summoned by
the computer into a series of
rendezvous, Marcie is drawn into a
seductive world.
Suspension of Community Eligibility
(Us Federal Emergency Management
Agency Regulation) (Fema) (2018
Edition) The Law The Law Library
2018-09-23 Suspension of Community
Eligibility (US Federal Emergency
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Management Agency Regulation) (FEMA)
(2018 Edition) The Law Library
presents the complete text of the
Suspension of Community Eligibility
(US Federal Emergency Management
Agency Regulation) (FEMA) (2018
Edition). Updated as of May 29, 2018
This rule identifies communities,
where the sale of flood insurance has
been authorized under the National
Flood Insurance Program (NFIP), that
are scheduled for suspension on the
effective dates listed within this
rule because of noncompliance with
the floodplain management
requirements of the program. If the
Federal Emergency Management Agency
(FEMA) receives documentation that
the community has adopted the
required floodplain management
measures prior to the effective
suspension date given in this rule,
the suspension will not occur and a
notice of this will be provided by
publication in the Federal Register
on a subsequent date. This book
contains: - The complete text of the
Suspension of Community Eligibility
(US Federal Emergency Management
Agency Regulation) (FEMA) (2018
Edition) - A table of contents with
the page number of each section
ASAP World History: A Quick-Review
Study Guide for the AP Exam Princeton
Review 2017-12-12 "A quick-review
study guide for the AP exam"--Cover.
Father Arseny Vera Bouteneff 2001
"The stories of Father Arseny and his
work in the Soviet prison camps have
captured the minds and hearts of
readers all over the world. In this
second volume readers will find
additional narratives about Father
Arseny newly translated from the most
recent Russian edition."--BOOK
JACKET.Title Summary field provided
by Blackwell North America, Inc. All
Rights Reserved
Mike and the Bike 1980 Mike and his
friend Jenny learn how to ride a
bike. They also learn how to share.
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OGT Reading Andrea J. Lapey
2005-01-01 OGT Exit Level Reading
Workbook prepares students for the
reading portion of the Ohio
Graduation Test. Samples from similar
tests provide plenty of practice and
students learn to take multiple
choice tests on their comprehension
of what they read. Students learn to
evaluate their own short answers to
targeted questions, and learn from
other students' responses to similar
questions. This book is suitable for
students in all states who need to
take a reading exam for graduation or
course completion.
MathLinks 7: ... Practice and
homework book Bruce McAskill 2007
Korean Jaehoon Yeon 2019-06-25
Korean: A Comprehensive Grammar is a
reference to Korean grammar, and
presents a thorough overview of the
language, concentrating on the real
patterns of use in modern Korean. The
book moves from the alphabet and
pronunciation through morphology and
word classes to a detailed analysis
of sentence structures and semantic
features such as aspect, tense,
speech styles and negation. Updated
and revised, this new edition
includes lively descriptions of
Korean grammar, taking into account
the latest research in Korean
linguistics. More lower-frequency
grammar patterns have been added, and
extra examples have been included
throughout the text. The unrivalled
depth and range of this updated
edition of Korean: A Comprehensive
Grammar makes it an essential
reference source on the Korean
language.
BE RICH AND HAPPY. ROBERT T. KIYOSAKI
2019
Adobe Photoshop Elements 12 Classroom
in a Book Adobe Creative Team
2013-11-20 Adobe Photoshop Elements
12 Classroom in a Book is the most
thorough and comprehensive way for
you to master all the new features in
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Adobe's top-rated consumer-targeted
photo-editing software. Each chapter
in this step-by-step, project-based
guide contains a project that builds
on your growing knowledge of the
program, while end-of-chapter review
questions reinforce each lesson. You
will learn the basics of editing your
images with Photoshop Elements and
learn how best to use the program's
many new features. In this new
version of the book you will receive
complete coverage of all the new
features of Photoshop Elements 12.
Learn about the three easy-to-use
editing modes and determine which one
best fits your needs. Fix pet eye
discolorations in your favorite
photos with the new Correct pet eye
feature. Learn how to automatically
fill in the background when you move
objects in your photos. Use a variety
of one-touch Frames, Effects, and
Textures to add depth to your photos.
Easily view and share your photos
virtually everywhere, including
Facebook, YouTube, Vimeo, Twitter,
and on smartphones and tablets.
Pat the Zoo (Pat the Bunny) Golden
Books 2012 While at the zoo Pat the
Bunny pets the animals, from a
wrinkly elephant to a feathery
parrot. On board pages.
Lit Stitch Book Riot 2020-05-12
“Savvily combines literary themes and
cross-stitch designs in [a] visually
appealing collection of projects . .
. delightful.” —Publishers Weekly
Inside Book Riot’s Lit Stitch, you’ll
find a number of badass, bookish
cross-stitch patterns to let you show
off your love of all things literary.
Some are for bookmarks, others are
for wall decor, and still others can
take on a whole host of finished
outcomes. What they have in common is
their literary bent—the patterns
speak to all manner of literaryminded book lovers, who are happy to
display their nerdier sides. And what
better way than through your own
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cross-stitch art to hang on your
wall, prop on your desk, or even gift
to friends and family? Most if not
all are beginner-friendly and can be
completed in a few hours—instant
stitchification! So grab yourself
some excellent embroidery floss,
hoops, and needles, and pick out one
or more of these great cross-stitch
patterns for your next project.
I-Spy Aircraft 1999
Personality: Classic Theories And
Modern Research, 3/E Friedman 2008-09
The Book of L G. Rozenberg 2012-12-06
This book is dedicated to Aristid
Lindenmayer on the occasion of his
60th birthday on November 17, 1985.
Contributions range from mathematics
and theoretical computer science to
biology. Aristid Lindenmayer
introduced language-theoretic models
for developmental biology in 1968.
Since then the models have been cus
tomarily referred to as L systems.
Lindenmayer's invention turned out to
be one of the most beautiful examples
of interdisciplinary science: work in
one area (developmental biology)
induces most fruitful ideas in other
areas (theory of formal languages and
automata, and formal power series).
As evident from the articles and
references in this book, the in
terest in L systems is continuously
growing. For newcomers the first
contact with L systems usually
happens via the most basic class of L
systems, namely, DOL systems. Here
"0" stands for zero context between
developing cells. It has been a major
typographical problem that printers
are unable to distinguish between 0
(zero) and 0 (oh). Thus, DOL was
almost always printed with "oh"
rather than "zero", and also
pronounced that way. However, this
misunderstanding turned out to be
very fortunate. The wrong spelling
"DOL" of "DOL" could be read in the
suggestive way: DO L Indeed, hundreds
of researchers have followed this
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suggestion. Some of them appear as
contributors to this book. Of the
many who could not contribute, we in
particular regret the absence of A.
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Ehrenfeucht, G. Herman and H.A.
Maurer whose influence in the theory
of L systems has been most
significant.
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